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Representative Sinicki:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure it is consistent with your intent.  Note that
I have not revised the liability exemption language in the previous version as the
exemption, by its terms, applies only to injuries “caused by the inclusion of denatonium
benzoate in the engine coolant or antifreeze.”  Consistent with your instructions, this
language does not limit liability for injuries unrelated to the addition of bittering
agents.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
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